
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Another week has gone by.. 
 

 

We have received guidance yesterday on opening for all children in September. I will let you know 
more about the risk assessments and arrangements etc over the next two weeks. 

Nothing will bring me greater joy than to welcome you all back in September. 
 

 
 

 

Here are the classes for September 
 

 
Nursery 

Mrs Walker 

Miss Simmonds 
Mrs Przewlocka 

 
Reception 

Mrs Reyes/Mrs Locker 
Miss Hassall 

Miss Bak 

Mrs Sambay 
 

Year 1 
Mrs Vernon 

Mrs Cook 

Mrs Ashcroft 
 

Year 2 
Mrs Bolton /Mrs Murphy 

Miss Rhodes 

 
Year 3 

Mrs Mitchell 
Mrs Forrow 

 
Year 4 

Miss Wrighton/Mrs Clare 

Mrs Doyle 
 

Year 5 
Miss Brierley 

Miss Borkin 

Mrs Matthews 
 

Year 6 
Mr Brouard 

Mrs Preston 
Miss Ellison 

 

Sadly Mr Tynan will be leaving in the Summer as he is retiring. We will miss him and we are 
sad that he is not getting the send off he deserves. I have warned him that we will do something 

when we can! 



I speak for all the staff when I say that his sense of humour and of fun will be a loss in September. 

He has been a dedicated member of staff here and we certainly wish him all the very best from all of 
us. 

I know that you too will all wish him well and thank him for all that he has done for your children in 
his time here. I do know that he will miss being with all of you and your children as he moves on 

from Saint Aidan's. 

 
Mrs O'Donoghue is having her baby in July. We wish her well and can't wait to hear her lovely news. 

Mrs Clare will be covering for her and we welcome her to our school in September. 
 

We welcome back Mrs Reyes and Miss Wrighton too! 
 

Work packs will be available again from Monday at 10am. 

 
Many thanks for all of your support. 

 
The teachers will continue their ringarounds next week to children that are not attending currently. 

 

With prayers, 
 

 
 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 

Rackhouse Road 
Northern Moor 

Manchester 
M23 0BW 

 

t: 0161 998 4126 
e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 

w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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